Dear Mr. Klooss
On my return to Chicago this morning, I find

your bill for $99.00 for Howard Martin and
$99.00 for Monte Nerkel.

These young men seem to be worthy young men,
and I told Dr. Forrest C. Allen and Adrian
Lindsey of your Athletic Department that I
would be glad to mmke this ocontribution to
the University.

Enolosed you will find my oheock.

Thanking you very much, I am




